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December 10, 2015


Emily Chabot
Massachusetts Office of Business Development
10 Park Plaza, Suite 3730
Boston, MA  02116

Dear Ms. Chabot:
We write in support of funding of the Regional Economic Development Organization (REDO) grant to the Cape Cod Economic Development Council, Inc.   The CCEDC has an established track record of receiving and executing REDO grants in the past and is an important community asset.   This grant request has the support of the town _______. 
The Blue Economy concept, which this REDO grant will advance, is an important step in creating year-round family sustainable wage jobs for the Cape and Islands region.  The $75,000 request will fund regional efforts to support the Blue Economy initiative.   This initiative is important to the Cape and Islands as well as in line with the Baker Administration’s economic development priorities.
Earlier this month Lieutenant Governor Karyn Polito endorsed the development of a Blue Economy at the Maritime Innovations Conference at the University of Massachusetts Dartmouth Center for Innovation and Entrepreneurship.   In addition to the Administration’s support, regional academic, business and policy makers have all endorsed this innovative initiative. 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely yours, 

Name
Town



